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Niue Immigration Launch  

On Friday 13th January 2023, the Niue Immigration Department launched 

its new automated software “ASYPX” for passenger processing at its 

HANAN international airport.  

ASYPX is developed by the United Nations Conference of Trade and 

Development (UNCTAD) with funding support under the PACER Plus 

project. Niue is the second country in the Pacific to implement this project. 

On behalf of the Niue Government and Department of Immigration, we 

extend our sincere gratitude to New Zealand Government (NZAID) and the 

Australian Government (AUSAID) for the opportunity to automate our 

Immigration business processes. 

Processing 143 departing passengers including New Zealand deputy High 

Commissioner, Nigel Ewels, and on arrival 111 passengers including the 

New Zealand High Commissioner to Niue H.E. Helen Tunnah and Niue 

Minster of Finance Hon. Crossley Tatui. The immigration officers 

appreciated the ease of processing passengers in the system. Onsite 

support was provided by the UNCTAD expert Patricia Havan and the Niue 

Project Manager. 

The live implementation of ASYPX is a great achievement while the best is 

yet to come; so, watch this space! 

Tulou moe Kia Monuina e Tau Foou 2023 
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“It is very rewarding to feel and see progress. I am going to put my 

head down and keep plugging away. I believe the best is yet to 

come.” – Shalane Flanagan  
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Immigration training 

and testing of  

The Immigration officers’ training was 

conducted by the UNCTAD expert at the 

Government building conference room, 

assisted by the National Project manager. 

The officers were trained to capture 

passengers’ details by manual data entry as 

well as utilization of passport readers. 

The training second session was held at the 

Hanan international airport to ensure 

readiness of the officers for the flight on 

Friday, 13th January 2023.  

The comptroller of Customs, Ms. Doreen 

SIATAGA expressed her support by 

visiting immigration officers during their 

training. 

The immigration officers were satisfied 

with the outcome of the new system, 

achieving higher standard, and saving 

processing time in contrast with their 

manual procedure. 

 


